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Statement of Reasons 

In the Borough of Tonbridge & Malling 

The Borough Council has had requests to address parking concerns from residents of 
Tonbridge town centre that have no access to private parking facilities or existing on-street 
resident permit schemes due to their location.  Unfortunately, it is not possible to provide on-
street residents parking bays in the town centre due to the road widths and the levels of 
development. 
 
Accordingly, the Council is proposing a new Tonbridge town centre residents’ car parking 
season ticket, which would allow residents with no alternative to park in the long-stay car 
parks nearby.  
 
Initially this is being offered as for a trial period to people who reside in properties in 
Tonbridge town centre in the area between the High Street (to the west), the railway (to the 
south and east) and the river Medway (to the north), who are not already eligible for parking 
permits as part of an on-street residents parking scheme. 
 
Full details of the changes and the associated reasons are stated in the reports and minutes 
of the 8th June 2021 meeting of the Street Scene & Environment Services Advisory Board, 
and can be available on the Borough Council’s website via the Committee pages. 
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